
 
         
DATE:  January 12, 2012 

 

RE: Proposed Boundary Changes for School District 16 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Community Members, 

 

As you may be aware, Minister Carr has proposed boundary changes that impact on the 

communities of Rexton, Harcourt and surrounding areas. As part of this proposed 

realignment, Rexton Elementary, Rexton Learning Center, Harcourt Elementary, Eleanor 

W. Graham and Bonar Law High School will become part of School District 2 

(Moncton). 

 

As part of our communication protocol, we would like to inform you of an upcoming 

public information and dialogue session that will be held in the theatre of Bonar Law 

High School on Tuesday, January 17
th

 at 7 PM. 

 

Public review of the draft regulations can be found at the following link: 

 

http://www2.gnb.ca/content/gnb/en/corporate/public_review_ofdraftregulations.html 

 

 

We look forward to meeting and hearing from you on the 17
th

. 

 

 

 

Yours in education, 

 

 

Nancy Boucher     Patricia Lee-Chair 

Superintendent     District Education Council   

School District 16     School District 16 
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